
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Glaccum, DavidDavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov
CC: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/1/2016 7:38:16 PM
Subject: Re: Proposal for Amendment to S. 1017

Attachments: image001.jpg

Josh - are you ok with this amendment? I defer to you. 


Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 1, 2016, at 5:22 PM, Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


I am fine with the suggested language.  Josh may have more insight.
 
From: Mottel, Haley 
 
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2016 4:54 PM
 
To: Veldran, Katherine; Patel, Swati; Baker, Josh; Pisarik, Holly; Glaccum, David
 
Subject: RE: Proposal for Amendment to S. 1017
 
Campsen asked for any feedback on the language that he plans to introduce tomorrow at full Judiciary. Please 
let me know if we are good with any changes. Thank you!
 
From: Mottel, Haley 
 
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2016 12:56 PM
 
To: Veldran, Katherine; Patel, Swati; Baker, Josh; 'Pisarik, Holly'; Glaccum, David
 
Subject: FW: Proposal for Amendment to S. 1017
 
Please see the attached proposed language. 
 
From: Paula Benson [mailto:PaulaBenson@scsenate.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2016 12:40 PM
 
To: Mottel, Haley; 'CHazelwood@ed.sc.gov'
 
Subject: Proposal for Amendment to S. 1017
 
Dear Haley and Cathy,
 
Thanks for all your assistance with the amendment for S. 1017. Please find attached what I would like to suggest 
to the subcommittee members so it is clear that the effect of the provisions takes place following the term of 
the person elected as Superintendent of Education in 2018.
 
Please let me know your thoughts. I plan to show it to the members tomorrow.
 
Many thanks,
Paula
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Paula Benson
Senior Staff Attorney
S.C. Senate Judiciary Committee
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29202
(803) 212-6636
 


